Mornarich Remarks---6/20/13

Good Morning, Everyone.

It’s good to see so many people here today.  The only reason I like the presentations we do in June better than those in January is we are assured that more of you will be here!  No weather interferences!

This morning we award 58 charities a total of $413,636.  Those 58 charities will go out and touch community in very special ways.  What a privilege it is for all of us who work with the Cow Creek Umpqua Indian Foundation to know our efforts can have such far reaching impact.  
It takes all of us.  It’s a blessing to be involved and to see the progress.  Thank you to each of you.

I’d like to digress a bit.  In our presentation ceremony today, our language is all about counties.  We speak of the seven county area where the Cow Creek Umpqua Indian Foundation awards grants.  But it’s important to remember  this seven county area is just an attempt to replicate the area that comprises the Cow Creek Tribe’s ancestral homeland.  The Tribe, in their search for food and warmth journeyed through these seven counties.  They weren’t counties then, however.  

What was the same was the tradition of giving and sharing.  The Cow Creek Tribe saw need and tried to help meet the need.  They shared what they had.  And they do that today.  And we are all part of that tradition, a wonderful tradition.  Thank you for being part of this insightful, generous effort.  
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Speaking of insightful, back in 1997, the Cow Creek Umpqua Indian Foundation was comprised of a small group of thoughtful, community minded people who laid the groundwork for much of the giving priorities you will see here today.  Carol McKinney remains on our Board as a Founding Member and the others have retired and transitioned off of the Board.  

Norm Gershon, who is here today, is one of those Founding Board members who retired about a year ago.  For those of you who have been to our awards programs in the past, Norm served as our master of ceremonies and you’ve heard his jokes about spending unclaimed grants on Foundation Board retreats to Hawaii or Mexico and his instructions for your “brief” time on-stage…”you should thank the Foundation and if you talk for too long…it will be the last grant you ever receive from the Cow Creek Foundation.”  
During grant decision meetings we’ve joked numerous times about touring all of the playgrounds that the Cow Creek Foundation has built since 1998 and I can’t remember how many times I’ve heard him say “just give ‘em the money!”

<Kathie read her Poem>
<Bring Norm to the Stage>

Norm, your insight, leadership, commitment to the Tribe and compassion for others has been an inspiration to me.  I’m thankful that I’ve had the opportunity to work with and learn from you over the last 10 plus years.  Thank you.
